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FLASHING LIGHTS INSTALLED AT BRIGHTON-LE-SANDS 

 
The rollout of flashing lights by school zone lights campaigner Peter Olsen continues, with the 
installation of lights at Brighton-le-Sands Public School, Crawford Rd Brighton-le-Sands.  
 
“Crawford Rd is very busy during the morning and afternoon peak periods, when it is used as a 
shortcut by drivers seeking to avoid The Grand Pde,” Mr Olsen said.  
 
“The P&C was keen for flashing lights to be installed and contacted me several weeks ago. I 
demonstrated the lights at a P&C meeting and they gave the go-ahead for the installation.  
 
“A generous donation from McGraths Real Estate at South Hurstville helped with the funding but 
the P&C is keen to hear from other local businesses that would be willing to assist. The total cost 
is $1,000 per sign, compared with up to $75,000 that the RTA spends per sign.  
 
 

 
 
For more information contact Peter Olsen, 0414-538-404. 


